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February 13, 2012

Dear Parents

This note is to advise you that a field trip is scheduled for your child this week. Mr. Johnson will be taking the students of 4J on a walking field trip to the AM 1250 radio station as part of their study in Science on Sound. 

The trip is scheduled for Thursday morning at 9:30. Based on the pleasant forecast for the week, we should be ok to walk there and back. We will be leaving the school at 9:00 and likely be returning to the school by 11:00. 

This is a very exciting opportunity and I’m sure the students will have an enjoyable and educational time.

Thanks

Mr. Johnson
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